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Announcement of a Competition for funding research tasks carried out by young scientists 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On behalf of the Head of the Department of Telecommunications and Teleinformatics (KTiT), dr. hab. 

eng. Wojciech Sułek, based on the letter of the Dean of the Faculty of AEiI of the Silesian University 

of Technology, Ref. No. RAU0-3.24.3150.2022 and the ordinance of the Rector of the Silesian 

University of Technology No. 66/2021, a competition for financing research tasks carried out by young 

scientists is announced. Funding may be applied for by young scientists employed at KTiT, or PhD 

students of KTiT employees, as individual applicants, or research teams composed of people who 

have positively accounted for research tasks previously carried out at the University, financed under 

a subsidy or statutory subsidy. 

 

A template of the application for financing the research task is available on the KTiT website. 

Application forms should be sent to Piotr.Zawadzki@polsl.pl. The deadline for submitting 

applications is set by the Commission on April 8, 2022. 

 

The necessary condition for the settlement of the task is submission of the article to the journal, for 

which at least 70 points were awarded on the list of the Ministry of Science and Higher Education as 

of the date of publication. in the case of a research task carried out individually or at least 140 points 

in the case of a research task carried out in a team. 

 


